
From:  Carol Davidson 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Sent:  Mon 5/27/2019 3:17 PM 
Subject: Motion Section 5.4.4(b) of Procedure By-law  

I oppose the motion to stop rotating Committee of the Whole Chairs. I believe the 
motion is undemocratic. Each councillor should have the opportunity to oversee 
meetings and help set and guide the agenda. Residents from all wards benefit from a 
fresh approach to the role of Chair. This outweighs maintaining consistency during 
Committee of the Whole meetings. Please preserve the democratic institutions and 
processes of our Council and do not allow for the appointment of one person only for 
the rest of this term. 


